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SAVE TIME & MONEY ! 
PRE-DESIGN FLEXIBLE PIPE DROPS  

FOR SHELL BUILDINGS 
The City of Henderson is now offering use of 

Flexible Pipe Drops without your having to calculate 
the tenant improvement plans. 

If chosen by the designer, this new design option will 
allow tenant improvement plans to be reviewed over the 
counter (less than 25 flex-drop heads). 

The attached sheet lists 8 items that are required for this 
design option. 

However, the designer can always choose 
other design options and follow the existing 
design procedures for shell buildings and 
flex-drops. 

 

More options for the designer to choose from. 


